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Roadway Project To Begin Week of June 1 
State Road (SR) 518 – Mora, NM 

 
 
Las Vegas, NM - The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) is scheduled to 
begin a pavement preservation project the week of June first. The project area extends along SR 
518 north of vuleta de los Romeros to north of Pizza Pro.  
 
The work will last roughly two weeks and includes repaving and restriping the roadway. 
To complete this work safely, it will be necessary to close travel lanes at times. Tasks will be 
done in stages and lane closures will be scheduled to keep traffic moving and avoid special 
community events. 
 
Please note that this schedule may change due to inclement weather or other unexpected 
conditions. 
 
Drivers are encouraged to call 511 or go to the NMDOT’s road condition website at 
www.nmroads.com before they travel to get real time traffic and lane closure information. 
 

### 
 
For more information, please call NMDOT’s Public Information Officer   Yvonne Aragón at 
(505)454-3622 or yvonne.aragon@state.nm.us. 
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